HONEY BEARS @PENNS PRIMARY TERMLY NEWSLETTER ~ NOVEMBER 2020

We are hope all our children and families are safe and well, in these difficult times.

It has been lovely to see how well all our new Reception children have settled into the club, they
are learning our routine really well , especially their understanding with hand sanitising between
activities, and the importance of social distancing at this time.

The children in the younger bubble group have been enjoying lots of different activities such as,
cooking, marble painting, sand art, bird feeder making. The children really enjoy having their own
play dough pots and bubble wands tool!

They all had fun with the sparklers on the 5™ November and for those who missed it we did it
again w/c 23.11.2020.

Please could parents provide a plain white t shirt for a tye-dye activity Elaine will be doing with
the children w/c 7.12.20207?

The older bubble group have been enjoying our new table tennis table, air hockey table and we
are in the process of setting up a pool table for them also.

Both groups have enjoyed lots of outside play (at present this is now limited due to the dark
evenings) but we are still taking the children down to the playground for at least half an hour in
the afternoon on the dry days.

In the last 3 weeks of term we will be doing lots of Christmas activities with both groups.

We would like to thank all parents for your patience with the new collection routine. We really
appreciate your support in waiting at the school gate whilst we get the children ready and down
to the gate from the hut, this does take some time especially when other parents have phoned
through {in the meantime) and more children are getting ready to come down to the gate at this
time also.

Please be aware if your child/ren are off due to isolating or with symptoms of COVID-19, please

could you let us know by getting in contact with Lana as soon as possible,




Please he aware if your chifd/children are off due to isolating or with symptoms of COVID-19 fees
are still payable as per the parent contract you signed on your child/children’s admission to the
ciub.

A reminder to all parents please can you pay your monthly fee promptly by the 28" of each month
ready for the month ahead, your co-operation with this matter would be greatly appreciated.

Myself and the team would like to thank you for all support this term and assure you we are
working hard to make sure that the children who attend the club are in the safest possible
environment during this challenging time

LANA, ELAINE AND RALPH



